

Full name:

I. PHONETICS

Choose the word whose underlined part is pronounced differently from the other three in each question.

- | | | | |
|-----------------------|---------------------|--------------------|-------------------------|
| 1. A. sn <u>a</u> ke | B. educ <u>a</u> te | C. r <u>a</u> cing | D. c <u>a</u> stle |
| 2. A. <u>th</u> ose | B. <u>th</u> ey | C. <u>th</u> an | D. <u>Th</u> anksgiving |
| 3. A. d <u>e</u> sert | B. h <u>e</u> ld | C. p <u>re</u> fer | D. c <u>e</u> lebrate |

Choose the word which has a different stress pattern from the other three in each question.

- | | | | |
|---------------|------------|----------|------------|
| 4. A. reward | B. country | C. samba | D. music |
| 5. A. comfort | B. apple | C. water | D. machine |

II. VOCABULARY

Choose the word or phrase that best completes each sentence below.

6. Everybody has gone to the festival.
A. music B. musical C. musician D. musicians
7. The Academy Awards, commonly as the Oscars, are the most famous film awards in the world.
A. know B. knew C. known D. be known
8. La Tomatina is a festival to celebrate the tomato harvest.
A. year B. seasonal C. season D. annually
9. Some people love to go with friends on New Year's Eve.
A. walk B. for walk C. for a walk D. for a walking
10. The atmosphere is felt around all the villages.
A. tradition B. festival C. festive D. air
11. People of minorities in Phu Yen celebrate Hoi Mua Festival every March
A. village B. local C. native D. ethnic
12. We saw a of Lotus floats when attending Loykrathong Festival in Thailand last year.
A. parade B. march C. group D. class
13. In Vietnam, many people's is Buddhism.
A. custom B. religion C. tradition D. festival
14. Tsunami is one of natural disasters.
A. the worst B. worst C. worse than D. worse
15. Many families in Vietnam their ancestor on Hoi Mua occasion.
A. worship B. worships C. worshipping D. worshiped
16. Many villages offer money or contribute food and drink to celebrate the festival.
A. volunteer B. volunteerly C. voluntary D. voluntarily

Choose the word or phrase that is CLOSEST in meaning to the underlined part in each of the following sentences.

17. Tet Holiday is the most important festival in Vietnam which takes place in late January or early February.
A. appears B. occurs C. brings D. holds

18. Some people take naps after the feast with the whole family.

- A. play games B. go out C. go to sleep D. hang out

Choose the word or phrase that is *OPPOSITE* in meaning to the underlined part in each of the following sentences.

19. During their concert, Cold play stirred up the crowd in nearly 3 hours with their hit songs.

- A. hand up B. move up C. settle D. sit down

20. We are so into the music played by him.

- A. enjoy B. excite about C. dislike D. fond of

III. GRAMMAR

Choose the word or phrase that best completes each sentence below.

21. will take the money back? ~ Mary.

- A. Who B. What C. Why D. Whose

22. does the man drink milk? ~ Everyday

- A. Who B. How often C. Where D. When

23. sugar should be bought? ~ Two kilos and a half.

- A. How heavy B. How many C. How much D. How about

24. does he do business? ~ To earn a living.

- A. Who B. What C. Where D. Why

25. could they swim? ~ They could swim there.

- A. Who B. What C. Where D. When

26. did they arrive in London? ~ On August 2.

- A. Who B. What C. Where D. When

27. did you buy this T-shirt? ~ In Bangkok, Thailand.

- A. When B. Where C. What D. Who

28. wants to attend "The Flower Festival" in Dalat this year?

- A. How B. What C. Why D. Who

29. is this Festival held? ~ Every 2 years.

- A. How long B. Why C. How often D. Who

30. does "Westlife" concert take place? ~ This June.

- A. How often B. What C. When D. Why

Choose the underlined part that need correcting in each sentence below.

31. People need to celebrate (A) festival because of (B) they help (C) preserve their (D) traditions and customs.

32. Celebrating (A) tradition festivals should (B) be encourage (C) in our community (D).

33. Festivals help (A) people in (B) a community cooperating (C) more with others (D).

34. "Huong pagoda festival (A)" is (B) celebrated (C) annual (D).

35. People can understand more (A) about their cultural (B) values by (C) participate (D) in festivals.

Read the passage and then decide whether the sentences are True (A) or False (B)

Held on a farm, the Glastonbury Festival is the most well-known and popular festival in the UK. It began in 1970 and was attended by one thousand five hundred people each paying an admission price of £1 - the ticket included free milk from the farm. Since then, the Glastonbury Festival has gone from strength to strength - in 2004 one hundred and fifty thousand fans attended, paying £112 for tickets to the three-day event. Glastonbury is not unique in using live music to raise money for global poverty. In July of this year, the Live 8 concerts will be held simultaneously in London, Paris, Rome and Berlin. Superstars, such as Madonna, Sir Elton John and Stevie Wonder will perform in order to highlight international poverty and debt.

36. Glastonbury Festival is held inside big buildings.

37. The Festival has been held for more than 100 years.

38. Participants of the festival have to pay extra money for milk from the farm.

39. In 2004, attendees paid £112 for tickets to each day of the event.

40. Glastonbury is also held for charity purposes.

- Read the following passage and choose the option (A, B, C or D) that best answers each question.*

Every year in July, people in Ubon Ratchathani Thailand celebrate the Candle Festival. Tourists from all over the country come to Ubon to look at huge wax candles that a parade through the streets. There is music, dancers, a huge market and even a competition for artist to design the best candle.

In other countries, they have different festivals. Some are really strange. One of the weirdest festivals in the world is Day of the Dead. People decorate their homes and gravesites with food, candles, candy skulls and flowers to welcome the dead back to earth. People dress up as skeletons and parade through the streets. Day of the Dead sounds like a scary event, but it's a happy time to celebrate and remember the lives of dead family members.

41. When is the Candle Festival in Thailand celebrated?

- A. In every July.

- B. In July every 2 years.

- C. Every year

- D. Both A and C are correct.

42. Who can participate in the Candle Festival?

- A. People from Ubon Ratchathani.

- ### B. People from Thailand.

- C. People from other countries.

- D. All are correct.

43. What is **NOT** included in Candle Festival's activities?
 A. Candle parade. B. Musical performance. C. Candle design. D. Candle blow.
44. The word "weirdest" is closest in meaning to?
 A. the best. B. the most popular. C. the strangest. D. the most common.
45. According to the text, people celebrate Day of the Dead in order to
 A. memories dead family members. B. have meal together.
 C. share the sadness. D. pray for the family members.

V. WRITING

Choose the question (A, B, C or D) for the underlined part of the given sentence.

46. She stayed at home because she was sick.
 A. Why she stayed at home? B. Why did she stay at home?
 C. Why at home she stayed? D. Why at home did she stay?
47. I am going to buy 12 eggs.
 A. How many eggs are you going to buy? B. How many eggs you are going to buy?
 C. How much eggs are you going to buy? D. How much eggs you are going to buy?
48. Tony admires Celine Dion.
 A. Who does admire Celine Dion? B. Who is admire Celine Dion?
 C. Who admires Celine Dion? D. Who admire Celine Dion?
49. His son broke a vase.
 A. Who broke the vase? B. Whose broke the vase?
 C. Whose is broke the vase? D. Whose son broke the vase?
50. They walk to work every day.
 A. How they to work every day? B. How do they to work every day?
 C. How do they go to work every day? D. How do they walk to work every day?

LISTEING

Listen then choose the correct answer:

1. It's the you've come to Ms. Hoa's house.
 A. first time B. fourth time C. fifth time D. sixth time
2. The photos are on the
 A. shelf B. desk C. table D. wall
3. Ms. Hoa took the photos in
 A. Italy B. France C. Melbourne D. Holland
4. Ms. Hoa went to Melbourne last September to visit
 A. her aunt B. Nick C. Mi D. her father
5. Nick saw people in traditional clothes and dancing in the
 A. Tulip Time Festival B. Tomato Time Festival
 C. Flower Time Festival D. Dancing Time Festival

The end